Ned O'Neill

From: george moore [redstone_43@yahoo.com]

Sent: Aug 19, 2008 11:47 AM

To: Ned O'Neill; Meredith Scarlet; John and Laurie Smigelski; Sue & Bill Willcox
Subject: Minutes from8/13/08

Called to order : 7:45 P.M.
Present: John Smigelski, Ned O,Neil, George Moore
Approval of minutes: Waived

Open Issues: Discussion on DeNormandie cattle: all present or accounted for, additional cattle in future
pending inspection/repairs to existing fencing.

Ag. Comm. received a letter from the Groton sustainability Commission asking for a liaison
person from us. George contacted Ag. Comm. member Sue Willcox regarding being the contact person.

Other business: Groton Local is asking our co-operation in compiling a map of the surrounding towns locating
the farms, growers and producers and their products. It was agreed that we would help in this endeavor. It was
decided to offer help from the Ag. Comm. to the Groton Grange in manning their booth at Grotonfest. George
contacted Sally Smith from the Grange who gladly accepted the offer. There was discussion on activities or
workshops we could sponsor in the future that center around agriculture. John Smigelski mentioned that one
thing that might be done is a composting workshop. He will gather information on this.

Next meeting: September 10th

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 P.M. Respectfully submitted: George Moore, Secretary



